
March 25th, 2019

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Wali:

Re: Board File Numbers EB-2018-0287 and EB-2018-0288

On behalf of Enel X North America, please accept this letter as an expression of intent to participate in

the following consultations: Utility Remuneration and Responding to Distributed Energy Resources

Consultation Initiation (EB-2018-0287/0288).

Enel X is a new Enel global business line dedicated to developing innovative products and digital

solutions in sectors in which energy is showing the greatest potential for transformation: cities, homes,

industries and electric mobility. The company’s intelligent DER Optimization Software is designed to

analyze real-time energy and utility bill data, improve performance, and manage distributed energy

assets, including behind-the-meter storage projects. Since 2008, Enel X under its former name,

EnerNOC, has participated in demand response programs and markets in Ontario and worked with our

customers to find their correct tool for participation – either load curtailment and/or behind-the-meter

solutions.

Enel X is keen to participate in the consultations on the deployment and use of new models of

Distributed Energy Resources, while ensuring that utilities have the right incentives and remuneration

tools that can lead to cost savings.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Yours truly,

Sarah Griffiths
Enel X

Sarah Griffiths
Director of Regulatory and Government Affairs
sarah.griffiths@enel.com
(416) 697-3744


